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Our district is collecting toys for the Pediatric 
Oncology Treasure Chest Foundation. 
Prairie View collected the most toys last year! 

Toys need to be new and not wrapped in wrapping paper. 
There is a bin in the office by Mrs. Martino to place the toys in. 

Toys are due 
Today!

 

Toy Drive



Hot Lunch

Do you want to order Hot Lunch for the second 
half of the year? 

Online ordering is now open! 
 All orders are due by January 12, 2024.



Congrats to the students that will be representing Prairie View at 
the mathletes competition in March.  

On the 7th grade team: Patryk Hera, Gabriella Litko, Tyler 
Pluhar, Sreya Jose, Ibrahim Ahmad, and Kevin Foley.    

On the 8th grade team: Gabriel Paderon, Charlotte Gallivan, 
Emily Suffern, Riley Devriendt, and Max Maliwat.

Mathletes meetings will start after winter break.  
Great job everyone!

Mathletes



Attention yearbook members: 
there is no meeting today. 

Please check Google classroom to see our upcoming 
meeting dates after we return from winter break. 

See Ms. Lucca or 
Ms. K with any questions.

Yearbook



Boys Basketball
Attention all boys interested in trying out for basketball. Tryouts 

will be today, December 19th.

8th Grade 3:15-4:45

7th Grade 4:45-6:00

6th Grade 6:00-7:15

You must have a signed parent permission slip in order to tryout. If 
6/7 have any questions  ask Mr. Werr and for 8th ask Mr. Mahy.



Girls Volleyball
Attention girls trying out for 8th grade volleyball. Our next tryout 

will be tomorrow from 4:30-5:30. We hope to see you all back for 
round two. See Ms. Lucca if you have any questions!



Riddle
I am tall when I’m young, 

and short when I’m old. What am I?👦
👴



Yesterday’s Answer

Remember to change Friday to yesterday

The Future!

😃
🕰

What is always in front of you but can't be seen?



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a 
❄ Terrific Tuesday! 🥶


